
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

N e w s l e t t e r   
S p r i n g  T e r m  
5 t h  J a n u a r y  
2 0 2 3  

 

Diary Dates 

(newly added dates in red) We will provide further details of events closer to their date. 

16th Jan   Yr 4&5 Handball Festival at The Burgess Hill Academy  

18th Jan   Cross Country Finals (children involved already notified)  

18th January Student Teachers start in Poppy and Willow class 

30th January Open Afternoon @2.30pm. This is an opportunity for all parents and  

   carers to come in to classes to share and celebrate the work we have 
  been doing. 

2nd Feb   Y5/6 Basketball Festival   

7th February Safer Internet Day 

13th-17th February Half Term 

14th March  Yr 3&4 Sports Festival  

16th March  Yr 3&4 Tennis Festival 

21st & 23rd March Parent’s Evenings 

24th March WELLY WALK! 

29th March Easter Service @ St Peter’s 

3rd-14th April  Easter Holidays 

17th April  INSET 

18th April Children’s first day back at school 

Welcome Back 

We hope you had a fantastic break and wish you a very happy new year. 

 

I am excited to start my role as Acting Head this week. I hope to strengthen 
the great learning and creativity we have at Twineham and continue to foster 
the family feel and warmth that has always made Twineham a very special 
place. 

Lizzie Cotton 
Please feel free to catch me at the gate if you have any queries, ideas or feedback (good or bad) 
or email me at: head@twineham.w-sussex.sch.uk  

Worship Spot 

We will be thinking about our school values in Collective Worship this term. Children 
will also be given the opportunity to be Prayer Leaders, starting and ending our col-
lective worship sessions. 

Our Value this week is: Nurture 

 



 

  

 
  

Facebook 

Are you following us on Face-
book?  If not, give us a like to 
see photos and fun times at Twineham:  

https://www.facebook.com/
TwinehamPrimary 

Keeping Safe 

“There is no such thing as bad 
weather only bad clothing” 

 

A reminder at the start of term 
for children to bring a  warm, 
waterproof coat everyday. Wel-
lies and PE Kit should also be 
kept in school. Having the right 
clothes definitely helps to keep 
our children safe and warm, es-
pecially in this cold and wet 
weather. 

Thanks for all your support last term. We’re looking 
forward to our main events this term... 

Young Entrepreneur 

& 

The Wonderful Welly Walk 

Details to follow! 

 

 

 

 

Every child is a gift and every child is gifted 
Celebration assembly 

This week our celebrations are linked to our school value: Nurture. We also welcome 
the return of Headteacher Certificates for your children to be able to have a      
physical reminder of their achievements! 

Thursday 4th January 

Buttercups: Arthur 

Poppy:  Scarlett   

Willow: Liam   

Oakwood:  Charlie & Henry 

Well done to you all! 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS START BACK NEXT WEEK! 

Monday  Dance & Drama email:billie.kinetix@gmail.com 

  Tennis  email: bradleybant@live.co.uk  

Wednesday Football  email:info@adamvirgoacademy.com 

Thursday  Sama Karate email: info@samasoutheast.co.uk 

Friday  Lego Club  email: bookings@kidswithbricks.com 

Any queries please contact the clubs directly via the email listed. 

With all the bugs around we 
are continuing our focus on 
handwashing at school. 
Please can you  stress the 
importance at home too,   
encouraging them to keep the soap on their 
hands for at least 20 seconds. 

https://www.facebook.com/TwinehamPrimary/
https://www.facebook.com/TwinehamPrimary/

